
General Business

Welcome Letter
from the 

President’s Desk

Greetings,

It’ Congress Time!

It is my  distinct privilege to welcome each of you to the 2nd Historic, Virtual 
Annual Session of the B.M.& State Congress of Christian Education, Auxiliary to 
the B.M.&E. State Convention of Texas, Dr. Kirthell Roberts, President.

I want to encourage all Christian Educators to participate again this year in this 
technological format.  Christian Education is too important to get behind.  
Teaching is too critical for our churches not to find a way to meet the need of 
the times.

I invite every Pastor and minister, every leader of every church, every member, 
every district leader, every Moderator, every young adult, every adult, and 
every youth to register and be on-line with the Congress this year.

We are indebted to the Lord for our great Dean and his staff, a great faculty, 
and great Congress workers for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Dr. S. T. Hillard, Congress President


